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Letter of Clarification No. 3 ~ RFP No. O-00518  

Date of Letter of Clarification: 8/28/18 
 

To all prospective respondents: 
 

The following responds to questions received on the solicitation reference above: 
 

 

Question 1: 
 

Please confirm that no variations are to be provided to the Authority for 
shoulder widths or cross-slopes specified in the Typical Section provided 
with the RFP, which do not meet criteria from the FDOT Design Manual.   
 

 

Response 1: Variations will be required for these and any others needed by 
the DB Team and will be submitted to THEA for approval. 

 

Question 2: 
 

Please confirm that 3R criteria for cross slope correction tolerances 
can be applied to this safety improvement project.  
 

 

Response 2: 3R criteria for cross slope correction will not be allowed on 
this project. 

 

Question 3: 
 

Please provide limits of milling and resurfacing along the ramps.  

 

Response 3: 
 

No resurfacing work along the ramps is identified in this RFP. 
However, the DB Team will be responsible for 
repairing/resurfacing any damage to ramp pavement caused 
by them during construction. 
 
 

 

Respondents MUST acknowledge receipt of this Letter of Clarification by signing, 

dating and returning the completed Acknowledgement of Receipt of Letter of 

Clarification/Addendum form with Respondent’s proposal.   
 

All other items, conditions, and specifications in the RFP document not specifically 

changed by the Addendum remain unchanged.   
 

Please send all questions to THEA’s Procurement Manager, Man Le, via email at 

Man.Le@tampa-xway.com.    

mailto:Man.Le@tampa-xway.com

